
GACE opens Washington D.C. area office
July 12, 2010 - Owners Developers & Managers

GACE, the award-winning structural engineering firm headquartered in New York City, has opened a
new office in Silver Spring, Md. to service their clients in the Maryland, Washington D.C., and
Virginia area.
"We intend to build on our success of providing excellent service over the past 30+ years by
expanding to the Washington D.C. area. We believe that our firm's focus on maintaining the highest
standards and our philosophy of responsiveness and sensitivity to our clients' needs has served
them well and will resonate with architects and developers in D.C." Andrzej Okolski, principal.
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